Funds Distribution Report

CHARITABLE
CONTRIBUTIONS

Recipient Organization: 8802 27th Ave NE
The Arc of Snohomish County Tulalip, WA 98271
Address: TulalipCares.org

2500 Hewitt Ave Suite 300
Everett, WA 98201

Contact:
(425) 258-2459
https://www.arcsno.org

Organization’s General Goals:

We are a part of the largest national community-based organization
advocating for and serving people with intellectual and developmental
disabilities and their families. We encompass all ages and all spectrums
from autism, Down syndrome, Fragile X and various other developmental

disabilities.
Date of Award: Level:
2018 Q2 $2,501 to 5,000

Specific Use for This Award:
For more information, please read the attached report from
The Arc of Snohomish County.

Disclaimer: This report may
be a summary of content
provided by the recipient,

not always complete
quoted material.
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2500 Hewitt Ave, Suite 300
Everett, WA 98201

425 258-2459

- 425 252-8232
The A"C www.arcsno.org

Snohomish County
Achieve with us.

Report of Fundraising Event and Funds received
June 8, 2018
Tulalip Cares:

The Arc of Snohomish County appreciates the support they have received from the Tulalip Tribes
Charitable Fund to off-set the cost of their third annual Mystery Wine Auction. The dollars we raise
through fundraising are of such value to an agency that continues to grow and expand their reach
and support to individuals with developmental disabilities and their families.

The Arc’s third Annual Mystery Wine Auction was held on May 4, 2018. Our guests had fun with a
Star Wars themed night: “May the 4™ be with you”! We’ve found this event has gained popularity
and momentum since the first one we held. The amount of guests has increased by 35%. The
money we net this year was 28,000.00. This is more than twice the amount from our first event two
years ago. This increase is in part due to a strategic plan to implement effective fundraising as part of
our effort to diversify our funding. The Board and staff have been engaged in sponsoring tables and
participating in promoting our event and procuring donations and items. Over the years the
Executive Director has formed partnerships with the venue, caterer and auctioneer, cutting our
expenses to put on an exciting and wonderful event, but still make it profitable.

This event inspires community awareness of the Arc and the valuable services we provide to
individuals with developmental disabilities as well as help the growth of our agency with additional
funding.

Thank you for supporting the Arc with its fundraising efforts!

Sincerely,

Shayne Nagel
Executive Director
The Arc of Snohomish County

The Arc of Snohomish County — Tax Exempt # 91-0991444

For people with intellectual and developmental disabilities
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